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Awarded by the Greater San Diego Science Fair Board of Governors to

Joe Tayhor

in recognition of

meritorious participation in the
Twenty-sixth Greater San Diego Science Fair
April 17—April 20, 1960
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PLEASE REPLY TO:

David L Buck
3630 Wilcox Street
San Diego, CA 92106

Mr. John P. Taylor

Dear Mr. Taylor

I want to congratulate you for the Science Fair project presented at the 1980
Science Fair. I know many hours of hard work were spent by you to create this
presentation.

Your project has won the IEEE's senior division first place award. Your
knowledge and dedication to science is an inspiration to the IEEE members as
an example of the quality of the next generation scientist .

On behalf of the IEEE San Diego Section I want you to have this
Hewlett-Packard calculator and a years subscription to Scientific-American

magazine. I hope each use will remind you of your accomplishments and what is
in store for the future.

Sincerely

David L Buck, Chairman 1980





